
 

IGHMF President John Foley will attend The  

Third Big Irish Campfire  

The Big Irish Campfire takes place August 19, 2022 on the campus of Irish America’s 

University, Iona College and will reflect on the current state of play for the Irish 

American community and aim to shape its future. 

Said Irish Echo Publisher Máirtín Ó Muilleoir: “The Campfire is the only occasion when 

every strand of Irish America – sports, arts, business, politics, dance, societies, 

museums, heritage centers, clubs, hospitality and academia — come together as one. 

We have put together a compelling and fun programme for this year’s Campfire and 

would encourage every Irish American organisation in the country to be represented in 

person or, via our livestream, online. The task of building a bright future for Irish 

America is the work of many hands and all will be given a hearty céad míle fáilte at the 

third Big Irish Campfire.” 

 

https://www.iona.edu/


 


